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From: Paige Morrison
To: Higgins, Sara
Subject: LSNC BOD resignation
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 9:43:59 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

Please allow this email to serve as my resignation from the position of Parks Advisory
Commission representative to the Leslie Science and Nature Center Board. My term on PAC
has ended so I am no longer eligible to represent the City on LSNC's BOD. Please allow this
role to be filled by a current PAC Commissioner.

Sincerely,

Paige

mailto:paigepb@gmail.com
mailto:SHiggins@a2gov.org



